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Board of Firewards Meeting 
 

May 6, 2010 
 

Firewards present:  D.A.Bowles, J. Hartley, H. Remick, M. Norcross 
Firefighters present: Asst. Chief Bowles, Capt. D. Teryek, Capt. D. Bowles, FF S. 
Knapp, FF J. Harris, Probationary Drew Richards 
Public Present: Coey Littlefield 
Meeting Opened at 19:31PM 
Minutes: Minutes of the April 1, 2010 meeting were accepted as amended by J. Hartley, 
2nd by H. Remick. All in favor. 
Old Business: 
Discussed Chocorua station floor, decided to fill with hand mixed concrete, to be done 
when J. Hartley returns from Florida. 
 
Capt. D. Teryek mentioned no news on the turnout gear as of yet. 
 
D.A. Bowles mentioned he tried contacting Dennis Quinn about the fire-tower, Dennis 
Quinn, hasn’t gotten back to him yet. Estimated cost $6,700 from Public Service (half of 
what solar and battery back up would cost). 
 
Firewards decided to look into putting the wire underground for the repeater system. 
 
New Business: 
J. Bowles discussed vehicle and mobile equipment insurance form to be updated and 
returned to town by May 7, 2010. Some changes were made, and a copy kept for the 
department. J. Bowles will bring the form to the town office May 7, 2010. 
 
D.K. Bowles announced that a training for Tamworth Rescue by Fish and Game will be 
held Monday May 17, 2010 at the Tamworth Fire Department central station and the FD 
is invited to attend. 
 
Non-Public:  
None 
  
Action of Non-Public: 
None 
 
 
Adjournment: Motion for adjournment at 20:38 PM made by D.A. Bowles. Seconded 
by M. Norcross. All in favor. 
 
 
Submitted by CL 
05/06/10 


